
 

April 15, 2015  
 
From:  Cynthia Magrath 
 
To:    Bert Owen 
 
Subject: Instructional Materials Adoption Committee Recommendation  
 
Mr. Owen, 
 
The elementary cursive writing adoption vote has been completed, and Zaner 
Bloser received 2/3 of the votes cast.  I propose that Horry County adopt the 
Zaner Bloser elementary cursive writing program based on these results. 
 
If you have additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cindy Magrath 
District Learning Specialist 
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